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MEMORANDUM

TO: Honorable President and Members of the City Council
Attention: Karen Randle, Executive Secretary

FROM: M. J. Brodie, Presid'fﬂw\%@»“ﬂ**’
DATE: October 3, 2011

SUBJECT:  City Council Bill No. 11-0775
Building, Fire, and Related Codes — Application Fees

The Baltimore Development Corporation (BDC) has been asked to comment on Council
Bill 11-0775, Building, Fire, and Related Codes - Application Fees. This bill would raise the
fees required for certain permit applications that require the submissions of plans or drawings.
The BDC understands that reviewing plans and drawings can be a time intensive procedure and
that it is reasonable that an application fee should reflect the level of effort required to efficiently
process those permits. BDC respectfully request that favorable consideration is given by the
City Council.
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